
The link below is to a news report regarding a recent case 

where The Law Office of Johnson & Johnson (Peter Johnson) 

represented the so-called “ring leader” in a hazing incident at a 

high school.  The student was recommended for expulsion.  

After we became involved and challenged the validity of the 

decision to expel the school district dropped the expulsion 

proceeding.  In addition the district attorney’s office decided 

not to file charges.  

 

http://www.ktvu.com/video/25293497/index.html 

 


